
 

Date: 04-08-2025 

NOTICE 

Students of B.Com. Semester IV (4 year Hons + 3 Year MDC) are hereby 

notified that a workshop on “E-filing of Tax Returns” will be held on 

06.08.2025 (Wednesday) from 11.00 a.m. to 12.00 noon in the college 

auditorium. Attendance in this workshop is compulsory for all 

students appearing for CU B.Com. Semester IV Examination, 2025. 

 

 

 


